
TOWN OF LINCOLN
BURNETT COUNTY

WISCONSIN

The regular monthly meeting was held on Wednesday, October 10, 2018, at 
7:00 pm, at the Lincoln Town Hall.

Present:  Steve Washkuhn, Joe Peterson, Cory Jackson, Wanda Washkuhn, 
and Jim Petersen.

Absent:  Stacy Gaffney

The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Steve Washkuhn, at 7:00 pm.

Motion to approve agenda order was made by Cory Jackson, seconded by Joe
Peterson.  3-0 motion approved.

Motion to approve the minutes of the September regular meeting was made 
by Cory Jackson, seconded by Joe Peterson.  3-0 motion carried.

Motion to approve the September 2018 Treasurer’s report was made by Cory 
Jackson, seconded by Joe Peterson.  3-0 motion carried.

Public comments:  None

Road Maintenance:  Steve gave an update on the progress on Klarquist road.  
$39,769.46 has been spent to date, with approximately 2 ½ days to complete 
the project.   Four inches of gravel to be added to the project.   The previous 
estimate allowed for part of the road to receive six inches of gravel.   With 
the change, the final cost should be less than the initial estimate.   The Board 
discussed the need for gravel on Nelson Road.   Steve received an estimate 
from Burnett County Highway Department to gravel the entire road.   The 
estimate received was $13,000.00 (which stated on the high side).   Motion 
was made by Cory Jackson, and seconded by Joe Peterson to proceed, but 
with the stipulation that the road needs to dry up by the end of next week, or 
else it will be done next spring.



A review was done on employee Jim Petersen.   Motion was made to increase
his hourly rate from $17.00 to $17.50, by Steve Washkuhn and seconded by 
Cory Jackson.  3-0 motion carried.

Old business:   The landowner on Klarquist road has replaced his driveway 
culvert, and the water has now subsided.

Wanda reported Chief Election Inspector Lynne Harmon has taken a new job 
and will no longer be able to fulfill the position for Lincoln Township.

Correspondence was looked over.

Motion to approve monthly bills as presented was made by Joe Peterson, 
seconded by Steve Washkuhn.  3-0 motion carried.

Future agenda items:   Budget Hearing

Motion to adjourn was made by Cory Jackson, seconded by Joe Peterson.  3-
0 motion carried.

_______________________                _______________________
Steve Washkuhn                            Cory Jackson

_______________________                 _______________________
Joe Peterson                                           Dated

The budget workshop was held following the meeting.

Respectfully submitted by Wanda Washkuhn, Clerk.


